
Updated guidelines issued by KUHS Covid Advisory Committee for 

strict compliance of all affiliated colleges 

 

In the current situation of partial or complete vaccination among faculty and students, 

the need for adhering to the strict compliance of social distancing, proper mask usage and 

hand hygiene measures have been questioned by many stakeholders. However, there is no 

scientific agreement on relaxation of any of the Covid preventive measures so far. Hence 

students and staff of all affiliated colleges are instructed to strictly follow all Covid preventive 

measures until further orders.  

As the Covid situation is worsening in many states and may deteriorate in our state, it 

is decided to postpone all non-academic activities including arts and sports festivals and 

college level convocations at least for another three months.  This decision will be 

reconsidered after three months based on the Covid situation and Government Regulations 

prevailing at that time. 

Students are advised to avoid all non-essential travelling like tours and leisure trips. 

Hostellers shall visit home only in unavoidable circumstances. No Covid testing is necessary 

for asymptomatic students returning from home but they should be isolated for a week 

before returning to their original rooms. In hostels, a symptom reporting group may be 

started to identify symptomatic students and prevent cluster formation. Strict monitoring of 

hostels and classes shall be continued by the Covid Jagratha Samithi and violators of 

guidelines shall be dealt with strictly. These measures shall be implemented by creating 

awareness among students that these are to prevent unnecessary loss of class for all students. 


